

South London Commissioning Support Unit

Mr James McNamara

mailto:request-150498-007698b8@whatdotheyknow.com Freedom of Information

South London Commissioning Support Unit

1 Lower Marsh

London

SE1 7NT

Email: margaret.benbow@nhs.net

Telephone: 020 7206 3223

21st March 2013

Ref: SELQTR4/1213/083 - GREENWICH

Dear Mr McNamara.

Freedom of Information Act Request

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act.

In response to your request - Professional Registration

Croydon PCT has been serviced by the HR team at SW London Cluster since 1st July 2011.

There are very few clinicians at the PCT (since Community Services was externalised to Mayday Hospital (now CUH) from 1st August 2010). The PCT is not involved in checking the professional registrations of staff at their local acute hospitals which is the responsibility of the HR team at the hospital so please contact them directly.

The HR team at Cluster ran reports off ESR to check professional registrations had not lapsed. Since 2011 there has been no lapse of professional registration in Croydon PCT which is not surprising as there are so few clinical staff.

Prior to 1st July 2011, Croydon PCT had a Service Level Agreement with the HR team who transferred to Mayday and you would need to check directly with them.

This information is provided in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of Information Act. Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003, NHS South London Commissioning Support Unit and the CCGs ask not to receive unsolicited marketing communications.

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.

You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.





South London Commissioning Support Unit

If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled, you can complain in writing to me at the above address or email margaret.benbow@nhs.net. If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner. Details are shown at http://www.ico.gov.uk/

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available from the Information Commissioner's Office:

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow SK9 5AF

Telephone 01625 545700

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Margaret Benbow

Freedom of Information Manager